
 
Perth & Kinross Council 
 
Environmental Assessment (Scotland) Act 2005  

Strategic Environmental Assessment (SEA) Environmental Report Consultation Notice for 
the Auchterarder Expansion Development Framework. 

An Environmental Report has been prepared on behalf of Perth & Kinross Council in 
conjunction with the above plan in accordance with Section 8(1) of the Act. The 
Environmental Report identifies and evaluates the significant environmental effects that 
are likely to result from the implementation of Auchterarder Expansion Development 
Framework. It identifies any reasonable alternatives and seeks to minimise or mitigate for 
any potential effects on the environment. Consultation on the Environmental Report and 
draft plan are open to everyone and the Council welcomes any comments. This statement 
fulfils the duty of the Council to publish a notice under Section 16(2) of the Act. 
 
Where can I inspect a copy of the Environmental Report and draft plan? 
 
A copy of the Environmental Report and draft plan can be inspected, during normal 
business hours, at: 

 
The Environment Service  or Auchterarder Area Office 
Perth & Kinross Council   Perth & Kinross Council 
Pullar House     Aytoun Hall 
35 Kinnoull Street    Auchterarder, PH3 1QD 
Perth, PH1 5GD 

 
How can I comment on the Environmental Report and draft plan?   
 
If you would like to comment on the Environmental Report and draft plan, please send 
your comments to Perth & Kinross Council by Monday 1 October 2007 to: 
 
  Katrina McWilliam 
 Planning Officer 

The Environment Service 
Perth & Kinross Council 
Pullar House 
35 Kinnoull Street 
Perth, PH1 5GD 

 
 Email: auchterarderconsultation@pkc.gov.uk  
 


